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New Secretary of State appointed members wanted for Broads Authority

The Secretary of State is currently in the process of seeking applications to be able to appoint two National members for the Broads Authority. 

National members have a primary responsibility to ensure that the Authority further its statutory purposes.

A National member should also make sure the Authority fulfils its objectives and does so in a way that best suits the special characteristics of the Broads.

Members are expected to achieve the efficient, effective and accountable governance of the Authority in the best interests of the Broads.

Members provide leadership, scrutiny and direction for the organisation as a whole.

For more information visit http://publicappointments.cabinetoffice.gov.uk/applications/5423f419e4b07e661e64f40e
The deadline for applications is 23 October 2014 at 12 noon.
